
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sept. 22, 2023 

Intersection concrete work entering final steps 
HUNTSVILLE — The Alabama Department of Transportation advises motorists that the final phases of 

pavement replacement at U.S. 411 and Alabama 68 in Leesburg will begin Monday, Sept. 25. Asphalt in 

the center of the intersection will be removed and replaced with concrete during the next two or three 

weeks.   

 

U.S. 411 will be reduced to only the outside through lanes in each direction. Some turn movements may 

be restricted. Please drive with caution and expect delays.  

 

After pavement replacement is complete, remaining work items are not anticipated to be as impactful 

to traffic, though lane closures may be necessary at some times.  

 

The $2.9 million project with contractor Grout Inc. will increase the durability of the intersection 

pavement and reduce maintenance. The project is anticipated to be complete this fall. 
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